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Dear Dr. Sándor Szénási, 

I hope this email finds you well. The revised manuscript, " Research on path planning of mobile 

robots based on improved A* algorithm," has been thoroughly reviewed, and I am pleased to 

report that the authors have effectively addressed the feedback provided on the initial submission. The 

topic is highly relevant, aligns well with the journal's scope, and adds meaningful insights to the field. 

Given the improvements made, I recommend accepting the manuscript for publication. 

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to the review process. 

 

Best regard, 

Abbas A. Kareem 

Middle Technical University, Baghdad-Iraq 
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